
 

 
 

 

María Cristina Toro Restrepo was appointed to serve as Legal Vice President 

as of May 7, 2024. She is a lawyer from Universidad de Caldas university and has 

completed specializations in Mining-Energy Law at Universidad Externado de 

Colombia, in addition to Commercial Law and Tax and Customs Legislation at 

Universidad de Caldas. Within her 26 years of professional experience, she served 

as General Secretary of Medellin’s public utilities company (EPM), headed the 

Legal Counsel Office of the metro of Bogotá, acted as General Secretary of the 

metro of Medellín, headed the Labor Relations Management area of EPM, served 

as General Secretary and Legal Vice President of Grupo Energía de Bogotá, 

General Secretary of CHEC and Legal Director of Aguas de Manizales. Ms. Toro is 

a member of Women in Connection and a member of the Women Corporate 

Directors’ Community and Leadership Advisory Board of the school for business 

administration, CESA. 

 

 

 

 


